
South Central Christian Men's Evangelistic Fellowship Board Meeting 

14 October 2013 Houston 

Rick Mosher  opened with prayer. 

President Barry led meeting. Noted that 28th is Family Night at Mansfield, also election night. 

Ron said he was stepping down as Treasurer, and then explained the duties of Treasurer. Possible 

candidates were discussed. 

Move: Jerry Kilson came and explained ststs and where they come from. Only 1% of churches in 

Missouri are Christian churches. 
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